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21 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Occupier 
 
Work in your area – Temporary amenities installation at Honeysuckle Park 
 
Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation is committed to creating outstanding public spaces at 

Honeysuckle in Newcastle. This letter is to let you know we will soon be installing temporary public amenities 

at Honeysuckle Park, so visitors and residents alike can better enjoy this popular children’s playground and 

picnic area.  

 

The toilets will consist of two standalone accessible units, which will be serviced daily while in use. The units 

will be installed over two days early in the New Year. 

 

 

Figure 1 Location of temporary amenities 

 
Why we’re installing temporary toilets 
 
Our maritime-themed Honeysuckle Park has been a hive of activity since opening in mid-2021. Park visitors 

told us they want access to public toilets, so we’re installing the temporary amenities while we progress our 

plans to construct permanent facilities in collaboration with City of Newcastle. 

 

How this may affect you 
 
This work will be carried out during daylight hours and is not expected to be particularly disruptive. You may 
notice some additional activity on site and low-level noise while the units are installed. The park will remain 
open and pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 

 



 

The temporary toilets will sit amongst the existing trees and will be shielded by a decorative screen, providing 

added privacy. 

 
Next steps 
 
We’re excited to be delivering permanent accessible amenities in 2022 and we will keep you informed as 

planning progresses. 

 

Visit hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle for project updates or call 4904 2750 for more information. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Greg Le Quesne 
Senior Development Manager 
 
 


